
      
 

 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Common Council 
From: John Weidl, City Manager 
Date: November 1, 2023 
Re: Memo from Attorney Smith 
 
Common Council, 
Please see the attached memo from Attorney Chris Smith regarding the WAFC agreement. I 
encourage you to read Attorney Smith’s memo so you can have a deeper understanding of the 
issue at hand.  
 
Warm regards, 

 
John S. Weidl, City Manager 
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